
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

Week Ahead Information – w/c 4th March 2024       

                  Whole School Attendance –96.06% 

Reminders Wednesday 6th March – PTA Meeting  
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day  
Thursday 7th and Friday 8th March – Book Fair  

Whole 

School 

Messages 

World Book Day  
Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. As mentioned in Miss Farlam’s previous letter, 
children are welcome to dress up if they wish to but this is not compulsory. We do ask that 
all pupils bring in their favourite book or the title of their favourite book to discuss with their 
class. We are looking forward to celebrating the day with lots of activities, including 
meeting an author.  
Book Fair  
To celebrate World Book Day, we will be hosting a book fair on Thursday 7th and Friday 8th 
March in the school hall 3.30-4pm. We would appreciate as many people attending as 
possible. We receive a percentage of the money spent at the book fair back into school to 
spend on books for our communal reading areas. We can only accept card payment 
please, no cash.  Thankyou   
Mystery Readers 
Thank you to all parents who volunteered to be a mystery reader on World Book Day. If 
you have not been contacted about being the reader for your child’s class, then please 
assume you have not been selected but we thank you for your support.  
PTA  
PTA Meeting - Wednesday 6th March 2024 - 5-6pm  
The PTA will be holding a meeting in the school hall on Wednesday 6th March. All parents 
are welcome to discuss events and fundraising opportunities. 

F1 NNM = 97.5%   NAMC = 96.7% 
No updates this week. 

F2 F2AG = 98.9%   F2KE = 96.7% 
As part of our vehicles topic we will have police cars and motorbikes coming into school on 
Tuesday 5th March in the afternoon. 

Y1 1SH/LS = 96.7%   1CR = 100% 
No updates this week. 

Y2 2LR = 99.3%   2THC = 91.1% 
PE will be on Wednesday and Friday next week. Also, now that we are learning our x2, x5 
and x10 tables in maths, we encourage the children to try and challenge themselves to 
score more than 10 on Minute Maths for all three times tables by the end of this half term. 
More information can be found on Seesaw about this. 

Y3 3LS = 92.1%   3MN = 96.8% 
No updates this week. 

Y4 

 

4AS = 98.9%   4AD/FF = 92% 
On Tuesday 5th March, Year 4 will be visiting Dibbinsdale Woods as part of their Rivers 
unit in geography. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their coat and brings 
in wellies or other appropriate shoes in a labelled plastic bag. Thank you in advance.  

Y5 5BG/GC = 93.9%   5AW 91.8% 
No updates this week. 

Y6 6JC = 100%   6ZG = 95.5% 
Year 6 will be having PE on Tuesday and Friday next week. Please ensure that your child 
attends school in their school tracksuit or brings their PE kit in. 
On Tuesday, maths club will be starting at 3:30-4:30. If you would like your child to attend, 
please contact the office before this date.  

 


